Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 18, 2014, the Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board has received the Petition for Declaratory Statement from Avaya Inc. Proprietary. The petitioner seeks the scope of practice of electrical contractor licensure to sell and/or offer to bid for telecommunications services; licensure requirement for work performed for the state; the licensure requirement for selling repair services and/or maintenance contract on permanently installed communications equipment.

Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice. Copies of the petition may be obtained by contacting: Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Electrical Contractors’ Licensing Board, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0783, Daniel.Biggins@myfloridalicense.com or by telephoning (850)487-1395.
